Date for your diary!                                                                                                                      
 As you know we record our observations of your child’s learning and collate them in their Learning Journals, Maths and Literacy books. The children love to look at the pictures and talk about their learning and we thought it would be nice to give your child the opportunity to share their books with you. 
Therefore, we would like to invite you to come into school on Thursday 14th February and Friday 15th February between 3.20 till 4pm.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is not a pupil progress meeting. Pupil progress meetings have been planned for later after half-term. This is an informal opportunity to drop into your child’s classroom to look at their books with them. 
Next Week Birdwatch.                                                                                                             
We are getting ready for the Big Schools’ Birdwatch next week. With an aim to develop the children’s interest in wildlife and the world around them, we will be thinking about birds a lot: how they look, what they need, how we can help them, how we can encourage birds into our Reception outdoor area.
We will be making bird feeders on Friday so any yoghurt pots you can send into school will be appreciated.
You and your child may enjoy looking out for birds in your garden this weekend so we have attached a checklist which will be useful and will be included in their Literacy book.

Money, Money, Money!
This week in mathematics we have be learning about money. We have been playing games with silver and copper coins whilst learning about their worth. Maybe you could find an opportunity this weekend to discuss and look at money? How about letting your child pay for something in the shops this weekend?
As always, we love to hear what you‘ve been up to so please feel free to send us evidence/pictures/messages of your money discussions and experiences.
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